
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS OF LASSEN COUNTY 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the County Clerk Recorder-Registrar will be conducting a 
public hearing for consideration of the adoption of the final Lassen County Supervisorial 
Redistricting Maps by resolution. The public hearing will be held on December 14, 2021, 
at 10:15 AM at a Regular Meeting for the Lassen County Board of Supervisors, located at 
707 Nevada Street, Susanville, California.  
 
NOTICE is also hereby given that the maps being considered for adoption are available to 
the public at www.lassencounty.org/dept/county-clerk-recorder/lassen-county-
redistricting.  
 
 
 
Julie Bustamante 
County Clerk-Recorder Registrar 

 
 
 


